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I urge you to vote against the enactment of SB 238.  I understand the benefits of 

drones to law enforcement, as explained in previous testimony by police and sheriff 

staff members.  But I also see the danger of the misuse of drones.  Recent events at 

the federal level demonstrate that privacy and other fundamental rights can be easily 

violated, and our private information used for unconstitutional purposes.  I believe 

that court oversight is crucial in maintaining fairness in the use of  drones, and I 

oppose SB 238. 


